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CLASS PHOTOGRAPHS 

Class photographs will take place on Tuesday 21st June.  Please ensure your child is in full school 

uniform on this day.   

SPORTS DAY 

We are very pleased to invite parents/carers to this year’s Sports Day.  Children will be taking part in 

events such as the sprint, the sack race and the egg and spoon race.  There will be gold medals for 

the winners and silver and bronze medals for the runner-ups.  Please see below the dates and times 

of sports day, these are provisional dates which will be dependent on the weather.  We look forward 

to seeing you there. 

 KS2 – Wednesday 6th July at 9.15am 

 KS1 – Thursday 7th July at 9.15am 
 Reception – Thursday 7th July at 2pm 
  

YEAR 6 EVENTS 

We are very proud of how hard our Year 6 pupils have worked this year, they are now busy 

rehearsing for their leavers performance which will be held in the evening on Monday 18th July and 

Wednesday 20th July.  Information about times and tickets will be confirmed nearer the time. The 

Leavers Assembly will be held on Monday 25th July at 5.00pm followed by a Graduation Disco 

Party at 6.00pm – 8.00pm.   

NURSERY FARM VISIT 

This week our Nursery classes have enjoyed a visit from some farm animals!  They were able to meet 

and learn about the ducks, pig, calf, kids, cockerels, lambs.  They had a fantastic time stroking and 

feeding the animals! 

     

            P.T.O.  

 



SCIENCE WEEK   

The children have had a great time exploring different science themes this week.  Each year group 

has focused on an individual science project which they presented this morning.  I am sure you will 

agree the projects looked amazing! 

            

UPCOMING TRIPS 

We have some exciting trips happening in the coming weeks, Year 5 will be going to Dunham Massey 

on Monday 27th June to learn about life cycles and reproduction of plants and animals and 

Reception will be going to Knowsley Safari Park to support their “Animals of the World” topic on 

Tuesday 5th July and Wednesday 6th July.  Year 1 have been learning about LS Lowry and his 

work, they will be visiting The Lowry on Wednesday 6th July and Friday 15th July.  Please ensure 

you return your permission slips to your class teachers and make a voluntary contribution at the 

school office or online through Pay360.  If you would like to join Pay360, our online payment system, 

please contact the school office for an invitation code. 

TERM DATES 

Please be aware school will close for the summer holidays on Tuesday 26th July and we will re-open 

on Monday 5th September. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 


